## PUT CENSUS CARD IN PROPER PLACE (THE SUN, SPEAK UP/12, 20 JULY 2010)

The enumerators who appointed by the Commissioner's Office were given seven days detailed training on understanding the questions, concepts and definitions, communication skills, matters on attitude and etiquette while meeting with the respondents and other matters pertaining to the census. The enumerators were also reminded on the importance to strictly follow all the census procedures and guidelines.

The Departments takes this matter seriously as the census card is an important document notifying that the household has been enumerated. The listing card is also a reference material for other surveys carried out by the department. Therefore, the enumerator is required to affix the card to the most appropriate and visible place at the respondent's dwelling and, if unable to do so, the enumerator should seek the cooperation of the respondent to affix the card in any noticeable place.

We appreciate your support to the census and regret for inconvenience caused. For any further queries, please e-mail to <a href="mailto:banci2010@stats.gov.my">banci2010@stats.gov.my</a> or contact toll free line 1-800-88-7828.

CORPORATE AND USER SERVICES DIVISION DEPARTMENT OF STATISTICS, MALAYSIA PUTRAJAYA